BELLA DIA DESIGNS
Purchasing Information

Product Information:

All items are handmade by me and are available in limited
quanitites. Most of them are one-of-a-kind, but if you
see something that you like I may be able to make more
depending on the supplies I have on hand.

PlacingOrders:

All orders, whether domestic or international, are placed
through Paypal. When you want to purchase an item, click
on the “Add to Cart” button shown on each item’s page.
When you are ready to check out, click on the “View Cart”
button and that will take you to your cart at Paypal and
you will follow the instructions there. Please contact me
with any questions before you place an order.

Payment:

Payment can be made with most major credit cards and echecks through Paypal. Paypal is the world’s largest
online payment service and very easy to use. You do not
have to register with Paypal to use Paypal. Sorry, I do
not accept personal checks or money orders at this time.

Shipping:

All orders are shipped Priority Mail through the USPS.
Most orders will be shipped within 1-3 business days
after payment is received. Delivery time will vary,
depending how far you are from Idaho, but will be
approximately 2-3 days for domestic shipping and 6-10
days for international shipping.

Domestic Shipping Rates:

$0 - $40.00
$40.01 - $85.00
$85.01 and up

$5.50
$6.50
$7.50

Shipping Rates to Canada:

$0 - $40.00
$40.01 - $85.00
$85.01 and up

$18.00
$19.00
$20.00

International Shipping Rates:

$0 - $40.00
$40.01 - $85.00
$85.01 and up

$22.00
$26.00
$30.00

Returns:

If you are unhappy for any reason with your purchase
please contact me within 7 days of purchase to arrange a
return or exchange. Please note that shipping charges
are non-refundable and the responsibility of the
customer. The item must be returned in the condition
that it was received.

Contact Info:

Cassi Griffin
Bella Dia Designs
sea(at)cox-internet(dot)com

